Docket No. 50-315
Docket No. 50-316

American Electric Power Service
Corporation
Indiana and Micnigan Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. M. P. Alexich
Vice President
1 Riverside Plaza
Columbus, OH 43216

Gentlemen:

My inspection staff has reviewed your proposed practice concerning reporting
of worker radiation exposure information for American Electric Power Service
Corporation persomnel who work at the D. C. Cook Nuclear Plant, as requested
in your June 27, 1984 leaiter. We agree that your proposal meets the intent
of 10 CFR 20.408(b) and 10 CFR 20.409(b), provided that you establish a
system for ensuring that the required reports are made upon workers'
termination from the American Electric Power Service Corporation.

Mr. L. R. Greger (312-790-5644) of my staff is available to answer any
additional questions your staff may have concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

Original signed by
James G. !

James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator

cc: Mr. W. G, Smith, J~.,
Plant Manager

cc w/ltr dtd 6/27/84:
DMB /Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Ronald Callen, Michigan
Public Service Commission
EIS Coordinator, USEPA
Region V Office
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